
Robbie Lea Water Safety Partnership 

Lee Valley Regional Park Authority, Hertfordshire Police and Hertfordshire Fire & Rescue staff 

delivered life-saving water safety information to 177 Year 7 students from Haileybury Turnford. The 

Year Achievement Coordinator for Year 7 said ‘Really useful – massively improved students 

understanding of risks and how to react if in a dangerous situation.’   

More details of the partnership can be found at: Staying safe around water | Lee Valley Regional 

Park (visitleevalley.org.uk) 
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